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Comprehensive COVID-19 Update (CK 270-7) 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the Framework for Measures to Mitigate the Risk of COVID-19 Transmission in 

Saskatoon be suspended; and 
2. That the Administration be directed to continue to comply with all Government of 

Saskatchewan Public Health Measures and regularly consult with the Saskatchewan 
Health Authority local Medical Health Officers on COVID-19 transmission mitigation 
measures. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on January 24, 2022, 
considered a report from the Administration regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
Report of the Fire Chief dated January 24, 2022 


